
Extract from Newsletter Issue 82 dated June/July 1999 

 

VALE 

 

N.D. (Ted) HADDRILL member number 1294  

 

Ted spent most of his working life in the timber industry. His experiences ranged from working 

briefly with a timber merchant to over forty years in the Forestry Department, starting with 

disc ploughing then planting and fertilising pine trees. Ted was appointed overseer in 1962, 

the year he and Pat were married. 

Ted was active in the St. John Ambulance organisation and contributed much to their service.  

He was also a keen and active golfer, both as a player and in the organisation of his club at 

Yanchep. This high standing in the club was recognised in 1985 when he was made a Life 

Member. 

Ted's love of wood led him to take up woodturning, attending and contributing to the North of 

the River Group activities. The many items he has made were displayed at "Show and Tell" 

and also at the Arts and Crafts Centre, and the Gloucester Museum. Ted was truly a timber 

man.  

Deepest sympathy is extended to his family 


